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Mai Vang

From: Justina Ross
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 2:19 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: Water for 1139 Ross Ave

Sorry, reconnect date was 10/17/2019  
 
 
 

 

Water Inquiries 
1900 Rice Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55113 
Ph:  651-266-6350 

waterinquiries@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 1:54 PM 
To: Justina Ross <justina.ross@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
 
Can you clarify the October date?   
 

From: Justina Ross <justina.ross@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 3:46 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Holly Overton <holly.overton@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
 
Hello Mai 
 
The water was turned off for NON-PAY on 09/06/2019 and was turned back on in the street on 10/17/23.  Our notes say 
property owner turned the water off at 2nd valve in the home after we turned it on in the street 
 
Thanks  
Justina  
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 2:39 PM 
To: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Holly Overton <holly.overton@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Justina Ross <justina.ross@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
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Marcia wants info from 2019. 
 

From: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 1:15 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Holly Overton <holly.overton@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Justina Ross <justina.ross@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
 
I called Water Dept this morning and it is on. 
 
Thanks 
Matt 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Aug 14, 2023, at 12:52 PM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Holly or Justina, 
I see that Derek is out.  We have a case we are hearing tomorrow and I have an additional question to 
Derek’s response to me below.  Can you tell me if water was turned off on or about September 2019 for 
above property.  If so, when?  Here is an order DSI inspector issued back in 2019.   
  
Thanks.   
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
Appeal application:  www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

  
  
  
  

From: Derek Olson <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 11:42 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
  
I don’t see that we shut them off.  Currently I am only seeing water is on.  Xue Vang is the tenant. 
Derek 
  

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 11:38 AM 
To: Derek Olson <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Water for 1139 Ross Ave 
  
Hi Derek, 
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Can you tell me if water is still off for above property?  We have a Vacant Building appeal on this.  Thank you! 
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
Appeal application:  www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

  
  


